Formentera Council commends Santi Colomar
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President Jaume Ferrer, speaking on his own behalf and on behalf of the entire Formentera
Council, offered congratulations to Santi Colomar on the historian's receipt of the regional
administration's 2018 Ramon Llull prize.

Born in 1968, the Formentera native graduated from the Universitat de Barcelona with a
bachelor's in modern history before becoming a prolific disseminator of the medieval, modern
and contemporary histories of the Pityusic Islands and, more broadly, the Mediterranean.

The Formentera Council nominated Colomar for the Premi Sant Jaume in light of his
commitment to rebuilding the historic memory of the island where he was born, and to his
efforts within the local chapter of Obra Cultural Balear, a cultural foundation in the region.

The Council also extends congratulations to the local division of Civil Protection volunteers, who
received commendation this year along with their counterparts across the Balearics.

The Civil Protection service members of Formentera received praise locally in 2014, when the
Council awarded them a Sant Jaume award for their generosity and charitable work. The
volunteers were celebrated for multifarious efforts, including “taking an active role in prevention
and protection during emergencies and guaranteeing the safety of local residents”.




